
Meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with representatives
of the United Nations

On September 4, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian held a
working meeting with Kayoko Gotoh, Head of the Europe and Central Asia Division of
the UN Department of Political Affairs, Peacebuilding and Peacekeeping Operations,
accompanied by Yesim Oruc, the new UN Resident Coordinator in Moldova.

The Deputy Prime Minister wished the Resident Coordinator, who recently took over
the mandate in the Republic of Moldova, much success in her work.

The discussions focused on common priorities, forms of cooperation with the UN in
various sectors, assistance programs offered to the Republic of Moldova, prospects for
deepening partnership, in particular in the area of ​​promoting confidence-building
projects, protecting human rights and building sustainable and inclusive peace on both
banks of the Nistru River.

It was emphasized that the activities carried out by the UN in the Republic of Moldova
should make a significant contribution to supporting policies in the area of
​​reintegration of the country and the process of final settlement of the Transnistrian
conflict.


